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As a former director of the Sydney Living Museums Foundation for 10 years, and its Chair for 3, 
I am writing in support of this submission. I see it as a sensible streamlining of public service 
provisions and enables the Organisation to more powerfully create relevant and accessible 
heritage programmes for the benefit of all people of NSW and indeed Australia, as well as our 
many visitors. 


